
My name is Christopher Lam, I am a software engineer and Australian citizen by birth, and I 
wish to express my support for this bill. This bill is important to me because it seeks to prohibit 
government funding to coal-fired power plants. I also support the bill because it provides 
mechanisms to transition workers out of coal-based employment to other areas. 
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